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Uniqueness of Uganda 

The Ugandan flag is a 
colorful flag full of  meaning.  
Black stands for the African 

heritage and the fertile soil of  
Uganda.  Yellow is for the 
glorious sunny days.  Red 

stands for the red blood that 
runs in their veins. The 

majestic crested crane (not a 
chicken) is the National Bird 

of  Uganda. 
Prayer Requests 

• Bible translation works 
in Runyankore and 
Lhukonzo 

• Preaching point in 
Kyishanyarazi 

• New churches in 
Kyinyayobyo and 
Ribweryakyona 

• Mountain ministry 
• New Discipleship Points 
• Marcus and Kendra 

adjusting to life in the 
US 

• Faithfulness of  those 
leading in the churches 

Sending Church 

        Calvary Baptist 
    Church 

1823 S. Miami Ave. 
Marshall, MO  65340 

660-886-9772 
Pastor Rodney Haggett 

Mission Board 

PO Box 9 
Harrison, TN 37341 

423-344-5050 
www.bimi.org 

Africa Dir. Eric Bohman
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in Uganda 
Furlough 
  We are continually thankful to the Lord for the safety He 
has given as we continue on our furlough travels.  The past 
few months have taken us from the West Coast to the 
Midwest with many stops in between.  We have seen many 
accidents and breakdowns along the way, but the Lord has 
kept us from them so far.  Please continue to pray for our 
safety. 
   As we report on what God is doing in Uganda, we have 
received positive feedback. Our supporting churches have 
expressed their appreciation for the work done and are 
excited about the souls saved and lives changed. We have 
been in several new churches. Many have expressed interest in partnering with us. 
Praise the Lord! 
 God has given us some great praying and financially supporting churches.  We are 
thankful for each and every one of  them. 
  During this time in the States we would like to raise money for some special 
projects back in Uganda.  Some of  the churches need a permanent church building; 
some need Sunday School classrooms; some need transportation for the pastors and 
leaders in the church, etc.  Please pray that God will provide the needed funds for 
these projects while we are on furlough. 

Back Home in Uganda 
  The work in Uganda continues to go well.  They 
have had youth conferences, couples conferences and 
special meetings up in the mountains.  We are 
thankful that the Lord provided the funds so that we 
were able to buy a piece of  land for the church in 
Ribweryakyona.  They are beginning to make bricks 
for their permanent building. 

Family Update 
   Marcus and Kendra continue to do well settling into life here in America, but both 
still need prayer as they still find situations, phrases, or adjustments they do not fully 
understand.  Kirsten will soon be leaving us to stay with Kendra for a few months to 
work a job and save before starting college in the fall.  Kimberly will need prayer as 
she travels with us without any siblings and tries to do her homeschool classes 
without the benefit of  home or a regular schedule.

Our stateside number is: 
660-898-5536

Pastor Brian and Vaster with 
their new son, Victor

The young people at the youth 
conference
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